
Dear Supervisors, Both my husband and I strongly urge you all to VOTE NO on the expansion 

of cannabis grows on AG/Rangelands in our county . 

 

The continuing DROUGHT, wildfire risks, the lack of an EIR and the large grow operations that 

have already devastated the rural lands of our county, should be the wake up call to cease any 

large acreage expansion of this industry for Mendocino Co.  

 

We also agree with Sheriff Kendall that any provisions for this ordinance MUST have a budget 

for enforcement .  

 

PLEASE VOTE NO. 

 

Respectfully, Anita Sison and Rick Hawley 

 


